

## UNIVERSITY OF THE PHILIPPINES DILIMAN

## Office of the University Registrar

Phone 981-8500 ext. 4551, 4552, 4553 / 927-6084 \* P.O. Box 161, Diliman, QC 1101 \* email: our@upd.edu.ph

10 December 2014

**OUR-MEMORANDUM NO. 014-44** 

TO:

**ALL FACULTY** 

THROUGH:

COLLEGE DEANS and COLLEGE SECRETARIES

FROM:

WANGELINE C. AMOR, Ph.D.

University Registrar

SUBJECT:

Deadline for Appeals for Readmission/Extension of MRR and Registration Reminders

Please be informed that Malacañang has declared 02 January 2015 as Special Holiday. Due to this development deadline for Appeals for Readmission/Extension of MRR will be moved to Thursday, 08 January 2015.

Registration for the Second Semester starts on 12 January 2015. Payment of tuition fees will be at the University Theater for the period 12-16 January 2015.

For your guidance please.